
 

 
 

 
 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – WESTPORT 

 

 

 

 
TRSA OFFICES – MONDAY, 24 AUGUST 2020 

 
 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Co-Trainer’s Mr. T & C. McEvoy have notified 
Thoroughbred Racing SA Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at 
Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 11 April 2020, WESTPORT underwent surgery to 
remove bone chips from the off fore fetlock joint. 
 
WESTPORT has returned to work.  
 
 
 
S B Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
24 August 2020 

 


